‘Newhall Ranch Newhall Ranch - Newhall Ranch/Santa Clara River Permit deadiine

Page 1|

From: Gary Lasky <data.nation@earthlink.net>

To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov

Date: Sat, May 30, 2009 2:05 PM

Subject: Newhall Ranch/Santa Clara River Permit deadline

TO: CA Dept. of Fish & Game
Newhall Ranch EIR/EIS Comments

ATTN: Dennis Bedford

Please extend the comment period on the 16,000-page plan for the
proposed Newhall Ranch project along the Santa Clara River. The public
needs a 120-day extension to adequately review this plan.

The June 26 deadline provides insufficient time to evaluate the impacts
of this project on the habitats of animals and plants.

Thank you for your consideration.

Gary Lasky

Fresno, CA

data.nation@earthlink.net
-831-332-9310
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Responses to Comments

065. E-mail from Gary Laskey, dated May 30, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EISEIR. Pleaserefer to Topical Response 1. EI S/EIR Public Review Opportunities.

RMDP/SCP Final EISEIR RTC-065-1 June 2010





